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commentletters

From: Catherine Epperson <catherinepepperson@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2015 9:27 AM
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment Letter – Grazing Regulatory Action Project

I applaud your decision to abandon this state wide research project.  I hope that within the local water boards, 
the local differences within regions are also acknowledged.   
 
You have made a wise decision. Thank you for showing me that there are organizations in our government that 
are trying to do the right thing.     I wish there was more wisdom, and less politics, here on the south central 
coast. 
 
Very sincerely, 
Catherine 
 
 
-- 
Catherine Epperson 
Parks Land and Cattle Company, Inc. 
o: 805.968.1790 
c: 805.680.6893 
 

(9/16/15) Board Meeting
Grazing Regulatory Action Project

Deadline: 9/3/15  by 12:00 noon

8-25-15


